
PRESS RELEASE NO.01/2022     DATED : 25.01.2022 

DUE TO MAINTENANCE WORKS AT 110 MLD DESALINATION PLANT AT NEMMELI 
THERE WILL BE NO WATER SUPPLY IN AREA-9, 13, 14 & 15  

FROM 27.01.2022 AT 06.00 AM TO 28.01.2022 06.00 AM 
     

In view of some important maintenance works at the 110 MLD Desalination Plant at 

Nemmeli, the water production activities at this plant will be stopped from 6.00 A.M on 

27.01.2022 to 06.00 A.M on 28.01.2022. Hence, the water supply to South Chennai areas like 

Mylapore, Mandaiveli, Adyar, Velachery, Besant Nagar, Sholinganallur, Injambakkam, 

Neelankarai, Kottivakkam, Perungudi, Palavakkam, Thiruvanmiyur, will be stopped on 

27.01.2022 and 28.01.2022. 

Hence, the public are requested to store sufficient quantity of water well in advance. 

They may also contact the concerned Area Engineers in the following numbers for the supply of 

water through mobile water tankers for urgent requirements. 

Area Engineer, Area IX – Cell No.8144930909 (Mylapore  & Mandaiveli)  

           Area Engineer, Area XIII – Cell No.8144930913 (Adyar, Velachery, Besant Nagar,   
                                                                                          Thiruvanmiyur ) 
 
          Area Engineer, Area XIV – Cell No.8144930914 (Kottivakkam, Palavakkam, Perungudi) 

          Area Engineer, Area XV - Cell No.8144930915 (Injambakkam, Neelankarai,  
                                                                                       Sholinganallur)       
 
 
Released by : Joint Director / Public Relations Manager, 
   Chennai Metro Water            

                                                               

 


